
 

 

23 September 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Y6 Parents and Carers 

 

Curriculum Enrichment: Keha Seebii at Catford Broadway Theatre 

 

We are delighted to inform you that we have made plans for Y6 children to attend a matinee performance of 

Keha Seebii on 9 October 2025. 

 

Please find key details below: 

 

Venue: Catford Broadway Theatre 

Date: 9 October 2025 

Leaving school: 1.15pm 

Lunch: We will have lunch at school as usual on this day. 

Returning to school: We aim to return to school by the slightly later time of 4pm.  

Travel arrangements: We will be travelling to and from the Theatre via bus (public transport). 

 

Keha Seebii (meaning ‘for those left behind’) is a performance dedicated to a time in the borough of 

Lewisham’s local history when 14 young people lost their lives in the tragic New Cross Fire of 1981. Using 

movement, dance, voice and percussive music, this performance explores the themes of grief, hope, love and 

compassion via a variety of cultural and social dances, rhymes and rhythms. 

 

We are pleased to confirm that there is no cost to Y6 parents/carers for this unique curriculum enrichment 

experience. 

 

Please submit consent for your child to attend via ParentPay on or before Friday, 26 September 2025.  

Please note that without your consent, we are unable to take your child off-site.  Part of the ParentPay consent is 

a request for information as to your child’s arrangements upon our return to school on the day of the trip – ie. 

TeachSport ASC, walking home independently, collection by an adult from school or attendance at another 

ASC. 

 

We have two parent volunteer places available per class; please email the Y6 Teaching Team - 

y6@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk - on or before Friday 26th September 2025 if you are available to assist on this 

trip. 

 

If you have any queries, please email y6@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 
Y6 Team 
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